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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

7th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Children in Year 6 will be visiting the Warning Zone on Friday 27th June. Warning Zone is a safety 

education organisation. The children will learn about handling various scenarios safely including; fire 

safety, road safety, arson and criminal damage, building site and electricity safety, water safety, drugs 

and alcohol, personal safety and e-safety. 

 

The children will travel by coach to the Warning Zone, we will be leaving school at 9.00am and return to 

school in time for the end of the school day. 

 

The children will need to come to school wearing their school uniform.  Children can be provided with a 

packed lunch from school, if you would like one providing please order this on schoolgrid by Monday 

23rd June. 

 

The cost of the trip is £14.00 payable by ParentPay. We have managed to gain funding to subsidise the 

cost of this trip to ensure we keep the cost as low as possible.  

 

We very much look forward to the trip, your support in payment by Monday 2nd June would be very 

much appreciated. 

 

Any questions please do contact the school office. 

 
 

Best wishes, 
 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher 

 

 
 


